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POOL MAN GROUP MISSISSAUGA

SWIMMING POOL CHEMICALS

DOMESTIC

POOL 12

LIQUID HYPOCHLORITE

DISINFECTS & PURIFIES SWIMMING POOL WATER

GUARANTEE SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE 10.8%

REG. NO. 18146  P.C.P. ACT

WARNING      CORROSIVE

DANGEROUS GAS FORMED WHEN MIXED WITH ACID

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

10  L

1170 BURNHAMTHORPE ROAD WEST 
UNIT 31, MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO 

L5C  4E6

279-9811

For sanitary pool water, add POOL 12 daily to kill germs and
control algae.  POOL 12 is recommended for use in all types of
pools:  vinyl lined, concrete and fibreglass.

DIRECTIONS:  Before adding POOL 12 adjust pH to 7.4 to 7.6.  Add
sodium hypochlorite daily to the pool water at the rate of 150 mL
per  10,000 litres of water or as needed to maintain reading of
0.6 ppm to 1.0 ppm "free available chlorine".

NOTE:  First application should be double the indicated amount or
sufficient to get a chlorine reading from the pool water 1/2 hour
after addition and circulation.

CAUTION:  Keep out of reach of children.  Never pre mix with
other Pool Chemicals.  Mild oxidizing agent.  Do not get on skin
or in eyes.  May be fatal or harmful if swallowed.  Store only in
original container, tightly closed in a cool dry place away from
heat or sunlight.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  Contains Sodium Hypochlorite.  If splashed



in eyes or on skin, flush thoroughly with water.  If swallowed,
give one or two glasses of milk or warm water.  Call physician
immediately.  Keep patient warm.

Keep out of reach of children.  Use only as directed.  Keep
tightly capped in upright position.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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